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Call for tenders – Saint Lawrence 
Seaway Management Corporation 

 
(Kahnawake – 5, Kenténha/October 2012) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) 
has been informed by the Saint Lawrence Seaway Management Corporation (SLSMC) 
of a call for tender to trim, cut trees and remove debris along the Seaway in 
Kahnawà:ke. 
 
A site visit of the area will offered to interested contractors and will take place on 
October 10th at 10am with SLSMC representatives. Contractors are asked to confirm 
their attendance with SLSMC representative Chantal English by calling 450-672-4115 
extension 2406 or by emailing cenglish@seaway.ca . 
 
Bid documents and additional printed information on the bidding process can be 
obtained at the main reception of the MCK on weekdays between 8:30am and 4pm or by 
contacting Ms. English. However, please note that this is not an MCK Bid for Tender 
process. The MCK is providing these documents for local contractors, on behalf of the 
SLSMC as a courtesy only. 
 
Bids must be submitted to the SLSMC only and no later than 3pm, October 16, 2012. 
Bid submissions cannot be submitted to the MCK. The MCK will not forward any bid 
submissions to SLSMC. 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
Please mention periodically until Wednesday, October 10th at 9am. 
For further information on this release contact Justus Polson-Lahache at 450-632-7500, ext. 2267 
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